
PRIME CONTRACTOR PARTNERSHIP
PROGRAM

“Partnering with Industry to Support Acquisition Reform”
The Navy’s Prime Contractor Partnership Program was developed to support Department of
Defense acquisition reform initiatives.  This Program allows the Navy and Shipbuilders/Prime
Contractors to share subcontractor performances data.  The Program supplements both
government and industry information systems without requiring additional funding or resources.  

In addition to supporting acquisition reform initiatives, the objectives of the Prime Contractor
Partnership include:

� Improve material quality
� Enhance the source selection process
� Develop working relationships and partnerships with Prime Contractors and Shipbuilders
� Assist with determining need for additional quality assurance actions

The Navy currently has past performance data exchange partnerships with:

� General Dynamics Electric Boat Division
� Newport News Shipbuilding
� Bath Iron Works
� Boeing Corporation

POINTS OF CONTACT
DSN 684-1690

COMM603-431-9460
FAX 603-431-9464

Primary POC: ext. 477 E-mail:  plantekr@navsea.navy.mil
Alternate POC: ext. 497 E-mail:  katzkj@navsea.navy.mil

Visit our Web Site:
www.nslcptsmh.navsea.navy.mil

Naval Sea Logistics Center Detachment Portsmouth
80 Daniel St., Suite 400 Portsmouth, NH
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